Get in touch with your local Lib Dem team

Councillor Tim Ball
Z 01225400834
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@ timothyball
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If you return this form, the Liberal
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www.libdems.org.uk/privacy.
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Can we help you?

Can you help us?
O | can help by delivering a round of Focus in my area

O | can help by displaying a poster in my window or garden at election time

O | would like to become a member of the Liberal Democrats
(www.libdems.org.uk/join)

About You
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Twerton & Whiteway

FOCUS .

Community newsletter from your local Liberal Democrat team
Clir Tim Ball « Cllr Sarah Moore

Highway Improvements Update

-

We have had confirmation that a Highways Engineer has been
assigned to look at what improvements can be made on
Shophouse Road and Twerton High Street to help reduce
traffic speed and make both these roads safer for all.

Councillors Sarah Moore and Tim Ball have been campaigning
for improvements on both these roads and it is great to see
progress is now being made to establish the best options.

We will keep residents updated on the information that comes
from the Engineer when it is available.

We will also continue to look at other roads across our area

that would benefit from reduction in traffic speeds and are
hopeful we can get them added to the list.

INSIDE - Update on
Culverhay/BCA Rush Hill site



IN OUR AREA

CuIverhay/BCA Rush Hill Site update

Local Councillors Sarah Moore and Tim Ball have called on the cabinet to
approve the papers at the upcoming Cabinet Meeting.

After years of fighting to retain a strong education role for the Culverhay/BCA
site by Councillors Sarah Moore and Tim Ball, and thanks to the dedication
of the cabinet member for young people and children, the Council has
secured two major government new build investments for the site with a
possible total value in excess of £50m.

-+ 18 We have had regular meetings with fellow South West Bath Councillors,
Respect Friendship P 1% : Cabinet Members and Council officers because we value the current site
srorscenroNEY uses and with two such large schools proposed on the site, we are also
| . R - SRS hopeful we will be able to have shared facilities for our residents outside

Large Deliverid
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rt e One school is for a 120 place SEND provision to allow for greater access for
: youngsters locally and another 55 place school for alternative provision for
young people struggling at regular schools.

These decisions will commit that the site will retain a clear education role for the long term. We will keep residents updated on the decision
for this and also the progress of the work, should it be approved.

Down Your Street

Redland Park/Whiteway Green - We are working with Curo and the Police to find ways of securing green spaces in our area to stop them
being ruined by motorbikes.

Highland Road - We have again asked the Council and Curo to work together and get the whole area cleared up.
Tanners Walk/Long Valley Road - We have asked for the grass to be cut back and have also pushed for toddler play equipment in this area.

If you have an issue in your street that has not been addressed, please either report it using the FixMyStreet app, call Council Connect on
01225 394041 or contact us.




